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July 9, 2021 

Attn: Mr. William Bryant, Nominating Committee Chairman  
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council  
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
Dear Chairman Bryant, 

Please accept this letter on behalf of PermitTechNation to extend our 
support of Mr. Kris Bridges for a seat on the Board of Directors of the 
International Code Council.   
 
After careful review of Mr. Bridges’ resume and qualifications including 
his current position as Building Official for the City of Martinsville, VA, his 
involvement with various ICC Chapter and support of ICC members, 
PermitTechNation believes that Mr. Bridges would be an excellent 
candidate for service as an ICC Board of Director. 
 
Please consider Mr. Bridges’ application for the ICC Board of Directors.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Michele R. Miller 
 
Michele Miller, President 
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IMMEDIATE  
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